
 

2 July 2025 
 
Dear Applicant 
 

Our Ref: FOI 818 

 

Your request for information received on 27 June 2025 has been handled under the 

Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA). 

 

Request 

 

1,How many Estate Warden jobs we're made available to staff through redeployment 

due to reasonable adjustments/Disability Discrimination Act from January 2022 to 

Present day .  

 

 

 

Our response 

 

The Housing Executive does not employ Estate Wardens. 

 

The Housing Executive does have Neighbourhood Officers who work within our Estates, I 

confirm none have been redeployed due to reasonable adjustments/Disability 

Discrimination Act from January 2022 to date. 

 

This concludes our response. 

 

  

  


